November

WX Chaplain s Message™ ™
My Brother Knights, on Tuesday, November 3, we will have one of the
most important elections in our country’s history. We will elect a
president and congress. Just like four years ago, this election has
monumental implications for the future of our country. Last month I
wrote about the attacks on our Christian Faith and the Christian Values
our Nation was founded upon.

I know that many of us have already voted. I know that each of us
carefully weighed the choices we made based on our Catholic Faith. In
voting we stood up for the Right to Life, Religious Freedom, and the
Christian Values that have been the foundation of our Nation. If you have
not voted yet please, do so based on our Faith and Beliefs.

Let us as Knights continue to pray for our country and continue to
fight for our nation’s values that are in our Constitution and Founding

Documents.
Annual Memorial Mass

It is sad that because of the ongoing Corona Virus Pandemic we are
unable to celebrate our Annual Memorial Mass to remember the souls of
all our faithfully departed Brother Knights of our Council. I ask you to
remember our deceased brothers during this month of November in your
prayers. Hopefully, next year we can have our Annual Memorial Mass
and our Communion Breakfast at the Council Hall once more.

“Thanksgiving Day”

“Thanksgiving Day” is a special day set aside by our Nation as a day for
all of us to pause and give thanks to God for all that we have. Certainly,
this year is different. Because of the Corona Virus Pandemic many of the
wonderful activities we associate with Thanksgiving Day, the parade,
football games, the family meals, etc. are not taking place or will be on a
much smaller scale. Most of us will celebrate with just our immediate
family.
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***Grand Knights Message***

Worthy Brothers,

I hope that you and your families are doing well. Please remember
the smallest act of kindness or generosity can be well received by
anyone who has been affected by this crisis.

Movie night was held on Tuesday, October 17, and was a success
thanks to George Kuzma, Dan Licini, and Steve Timpanaro. This
pilot movie night will hopefully continue and become a monthly event
beginning in the Spring of 2021.

The street renaming ceremony in honor of Vito Trause, held on
October 31, the one year anniversary of his death, was both inspiring
and moving. The tribute to Vito’s life and legacy will live on for all of
us. Speeches were made by mayors, principals, students, and
Reverend Ray Rodrigue. Scout troops from Westwood and
Washington Township were present as well as The Knights of
Columbus 4th Degree Color Corps. Vito’s family was present along
with citizens from both the Township and Westwood.

The annual Memorial Mass, which is normally held in the
beginning of November, is being rescheduled while we work out
logistics and other details with Father Ray. Hopefully, we can pull
this off before the end of the year.

The Winter Food Drive is set for Saturday, December 5. Anyone
that can help in collecting or transporting food to the food pantry
would be greatly appreciated.

Meetings have resumed as usual for any Brother that

would like to participate.

Stay Safe and God Bless,
Robert Cattabiani
Grand Knight



But, as I say each year, all those things are secondary to
what “Thanksgiving Day” is about. Let us remember we are
blessed to live in a land that God has greatly blessed. All of us
should take a little time on this day to pray for our nation and
give thanks for our blessings.

Let us remember in our Thanksgiving Day celebration
and prayers the men and women who stand guard over our
nation in our Armed Forces who are away from home and
family on this day so that we are safe to enjoy it.

There can be no better way for us as Knights to thank
God for all we have than by making the effort to come to His

house and praise Him in prayer.

7 wish eact: of you and your families a very
Faphy hantsgiing
May God Uless you all!

. Stephen Cingue
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There are many Catholic Veterans in the residence at the
Paramus Veterans Home. Several of them are disabled and need
assistance in getting from their quarters to the location where the
Mass is celebrated and after the Mass to return to their quarters.
Members of councils in the Bergen Federation have been
providing this assistance at 10 a.m. on the second and forth
Saturday of each month. More Knights are needed to provide
this assistance, since the health and physical capacities of many of
the long-timers precludes them from providing this act of charity.

This is an informal process, just show up at the Paramus
Veterans Home and lend a hand pushing a wheelchair.
Eucharistic ministers are also urgently needed.

Degrees

Anyone interested in joining the K of C please
contact Chancellor Stephen Bush @ 201-265-0949
or stephenbush852@gmail.com.

November

1 Sun All Saints
3 Tue 8:00 Officers Meeting
& NJ Election Day

11 Sun 10:30 am Mother Seton Council
Memorial Mass

11 Wed Veterans Day

17 Tue 8:00 Columbian Club Meeting

22 Sun 1pm.4th. Degree Exemplification@
LaNeve's Banquet & Catering Hall

24 Tue 8:00 4th. Degree Assembly Meeting &

Memorial Mass @ Twp. of Washington
29 Sun 1st. Sunday of Advent

December

1 Tue Council Officers Mtg. 7:30 pm
9 Mon The Immaculate Conception of the
Virgin Mary
15 Tue 8pm Columbian Club meeting
15 Tue Fourth Degree Business Meeting @
Wycoff Council
25 Fri Christmas

January
5 Tue Council Officers Meeting 8pm
12 Tue Council Business Meeting 8pm
19 Tue Columbian Club Meeting 8pm
26 Tue Assembly Business Meeting @
Ramsey Council 8pm
28 Thur Lecturers meeting 8pm

ALL times are PM unless otherwise noted,

If you don't keep this calendar handy, remember - Regular
meetings are the SECOND TUESDAY and Lecturer's meetings
are the LAST THURSDAY of every month, except July, August,
November and December. Columbian Club meetings are the
THIRD TUESDAY of every month. Joseph F. Lamb Assembly
Meetings are the FORTH TUESDAY of every month, except July
and August and in December which varies.



November Birthdays

Congratulations to the Brother Knights who celebrate their birthdays during this month.
Any Brother Knight of Mother Seton Council celebrating his birthday during this month is
invited along with a friend to come to the Members Room for a complementary drink
during the open hours of 3:00 - 6:00 PM weekdays or after a meeting.

Eugene Beregi Michael Bucco Charles J. Calotte Richard J. Castellano Robert F. Catherman
Peter Colangelo Bernard S. Dahdah, Jr. Joseph L. Farrell John J. Featherstone John M. Garland
Thomas W. McSweeney Steven H. Mercer Ermanno J. Morelli Peter J. Neary Frank W. Ozment
Robert Pimpinella Garret J. Pinke, Eugene S. Quinn Christopher Romeo Thomas A. Wolff
PGK.,DD

Paul E. Zawartkay

ATTENTION

If you know of any of our council brothers that
do/did not get a copy of "The Seton Call" send
his name to me at mamaione@aol.com




Remember Our Deceased
Brother Knights

2018
Edward Kohnowich  January
Basil Battaglia February
Stephen J. Powers March
Msgr. Thomas McCarthy March
John E. Murphy March
Kenneth Kaphammer April
John W. Stapleton June

James A. McPeak June

Michael Tirpak July

Robert Wertalik July

John Thalmann August

James Moloney October

Joseph G. Mancuso November

John P. O'Connell November
2019

Anthony "Bud” O'Boyle April

Vito P. Trause November

Richard G. Freyland December

2020
Robert "Bob" Keane October

If you see any names missing from the above list let me
know at
mamaione @ aol.com
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PROTOCOL

One of the things that sets the Knights of Columbus apart from
other organizations is our Protocol. Many of the Rules of Protocol that
we follow were explained when we took our First Degree. Sometimes,
we forget the way that we should conduct ourselves during a meeting.

The Grand Knight is the presiding officer during the meeting and
he must keep control of the meeting. With the cooperation of the
membership, the meetings can flow quickly and efficiently. If a mem-
ber wishes to speak, he does so by rising from his seat, addressing the
chair with “Worthy Grand Knight” and saluting at the same time. The
Grand Knight will return the salute and acknowledge the member. All
questions and speech are directed through the chair.

There may be other situations that arise that are not covered by a
rule. But by applying common courtesy to each other, we cannot go
wrong. Finally, we should show proper consideration for the office
represented by the person.

K of C Car Magnet

Mother Seton Council has ordered a quantity of car Magnets
with the K of C logo and the 4 points of the Order. The
magnet is produced in full color and designed to be placed on
the car. Cost is just $5.00 per magnet. The magnets can be
ordered from the Financial Secretary Rick Hodgman,
@rickhodgman@gmail.com, you can also get a magnet at the
Members Room.




